
Dear Customers, 


We are delighted to have reopened the gallery and can’t wait to help you in finding amazing art for 
your homes again.


In compliance with government rules we are practicing strict social distancing and so we have 
taken the following steps to ensure everyone’s safety. 


We are only allowing 1 household in at a time. ‘Walk-Ins’ are very welcome if the gallery is 
empty but we would prefer that you book to see us by prior appointment so as to avoid 
unnecessary waiting time. 


Alternatively, you may book a virtual appointment to view specific pieces “Live” via an arranged 
online video call, during which we may also suggest suitable alternatives to your initial choices. 
This is a surprisingly effective way to view the artwork, and the feedback we have received is very 
positive - it is similar to visiting the gallery in person. 


We are also able to carry out online meetings to discuss commissions or any interior spaces that 
you are looking to find that perfect piece of artwork for.


This can be organised via emailing deborah@wychwoodart.com or by calling 01869 338 155 or 
07799 535765.


Please see below what to expect when visiting the gallery.


1. Ring the doorbell to alert us of your presence.

2. We will greet you wearing face masks and with our hands sanitised.

3. Allow us to take your temperature from a distance

4. Pop on one of our disposable face masks (or our visor if you prefer)

5. Use the sanitiser provided to sanitise your hands


Once this is all done, you will be free to browse the gallery at your leisure, there will be crosses on 
the floor to ensure that a distance is kept between ourselves and your household at all times. 


We will be cleaning the gallery and the visor thoroughly after each visit and at the beginning and 
end of each day.


Best wishes, 


The Wychwood Art Team
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